
During a Meeting with the Ambassador of the Islamic Republic of Iran, Sayyid
Ammar al-Hakim Discusses the Developments of the Regional Situation and the

Relations between Iraq and the Islamic Republic

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, discussed with the Iranian

ambassador to Baghdad the bilateral relations between both countries. This came during a

meeting held between his Eminence on Sunday, 8/2/2015 at his office in Baghdad, and the

ambassador, Mr. Hassan Danaei-Far and the accompanying delegation. Both sides also discussed

how to reinforce the economic relations between both neighbor countries and the possibility of

opening banks to facilitate the trade movement between both countries. They also looked into

the global political situation and the security and regional situation in general.


